
September 1, 2021 

Dear Communion Students and Parents, 

As we enter the school year 2021– 2022, those students in Grade 2 (or older) are invited to 

contemplate preparing for the Sacrament of First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion. 

This year, due to the restrictions on group gatherings and to ensure the safety of our children, the 

preparation program will be done virtually. 

To register for the Sacrament of Reconciliation and First Holy Communion preparation class, 

please visit www.preciousblood.ca  Please print and fill up the form and drop off at the church 

during office hours. Books will be provided when you drop off the registration form. 

 

Saturday: 3:00 pm – 6:00 pm. 

Sunday: 8:00 am – 2:30 pm. 

Wednesday: 5:00 pm – 8:00 pm.  

 

The virtual class will commence on January 2022. The Sacramental Mass will take place in the 

spring 2022. Due to the uncertainty of the COVID-19 restrictions, the date may have to be 

adjusted to ensure the safety and well-being of all involved. 

If your child is not yet baptized Roman Catholic and you would like to discuss the possibility of 

moving forward with these Sacraments. Please contact the Precious Blood Church office at (416) 

751-2661 or email the church office at office@preciousblood.ca for detailed information. 

The journey of helping your child prepare for the reception of the Eucharist is to lead them to a 

loving relationship to Jesus. The Lord Jesus invites all of us to share the Bread of Life from 

Heaven. This journey can be a time of renewal for the entire family. 

We pray for God’s blessing for your family and wish you and your child a healthy, safe and 

happy start to school. 

Yours in Christ, 

Nenita MacKenzie 

Program Coordinator 
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